
January 16, 2018

To: Judge Self and Commissioners

From: Clarence Daugherty, P.E., Director of Engineering

Re: Contract Amendment No. 1 with Halff Associates, Inc. for
Dallas North Tollway (DNT) Phase 4 – Westerly (South Bound) Service
Road between U.S. Highway 380 and F.M. Highway 428
Agreement No. 2016-181 (Bond Project No. 070050)

The Engineering Department requests that the contract with Halff Associates Inc.
for services relating to the DNT westerly (south bound) service road be increased
by $694,290.

The bulk ($655,000) of this increase is for construction phase services which will 
provide part time construction inspection and construction administration support, 
with the balance ($39,290) requested for design modifications that would 
accommodate construction of a pedestrian sidewalk adjacent to the bridge 
across Doe Branch.

The City of Celina has requested that this sidewalk be included as part of the 
bridge construction to accommodate future development.  In return, Celina has 
offered to assume maintenance of the Collin County Outer Loop service roads 
constructed within their jurisdiction.

Commissioners Courts approval of this contract amendment is requested and I 
will be available to answer any questions you might have regarding this matter.

xc:  Bill Bilyeu
       Monika Arris
       Matt Dobecka
       Jeff Durham


